From: evie65@frontiernet.net

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2010 3:28 PM **To:** secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits

Eve Maslin 472-935 Adele Court Susanville, CA 96130-7717

April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

Our economy cannot afford to continue gambling with people's lives

Wall Street's speculative trading in oil not only hurts the economy, but hurts every American who pays excessive prices at the pump, for groceries, home heating oil and everything related to transportation.

Sincerely,

Eve Maslin 530-257-4268